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Therefore you are again requested to send the Weekly Progress Report
for the weeks against which we have not veceived the same as per the
statement enclosed. It may be mentioned here that Weekly Progress Report
1s essential for the documentation before the Hon’ble High Court of Kolkata.

As such, the matter is most urgent and important.

Yours faithfully,

Encl. - A/A. \A&” A

. F. No.: 52-Mail merge 2)

Copy to Dr. {Smt) Indira Chakravarty, Head of Department o Biochemistry
& Nutrition, All India Institute of Hygiene & Public Health, Kolkata, -
maii:indiracal@hotmail.com Fax. No. 033-2415747.
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